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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE

Dear Author(s): Sabika Qotrunnada Agustina

Regarding your manuscript submission to JELTL’s website, we want to inform you that the
manuscript has been reviewed through the blind-review process. Hence, we are glad to
inform you that your manuscript entitled “IMPERATIVE SENTENCES IN AMERICAN
SERIAL TV GREY’S ANATOMY SEASON 17” has been selected for an issue of the
JELTL Journal of English Language Teaching and Literature (JELTL) Vol. 5 (2) 2022 will
be publish on August 2022.

For more information regarding the publication, we will send you further email soon.
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Sisca Wulansari Saputri, S.Pd..M.Pd
JELTL Editorial Board




